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Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome back to the autumn term of 2024/25! It has been a pleasure to see all the children start their year so 
positively and with such enthusiasm. It has also been a joy to welcome both new staff and new families to our 
school. We welcome Mrs Jones in nursery, Miss Sambi in year 1, Miss Hillier in year 3 and Mrs Jerry in year 5. We 
also welcome a new PE coach, Coach Ashley. 
 
Years 2-6 joined Father Addison and Deacon  Michael at our beginning of year Mass on Thursday at Our Lady of 
Mount Carmel and St Joseph and great importance was placed upon how we all support each other. We do look 
forward to working closely with you again this year and a menu of family learning opportunities will be shared 
soon. 
 
Working together has certainly started positively  as we have experienced excellent  attendance at our ‘open 
classrooms’ this week in years 2/3/4-thank you for joining us. The remaining dates for open classrooms are  be-
low. We hope you can join us. 
 
We started off the academic year with some whole staff training about our new phonics scheme, Little Wandle 
Letters and Sounds. We are excited to start this new programme and will offer parent workshops later this term, 
to allow you to learn about it with us. 
 
You may have spotted some changes to our playground! In fact there have been a few updates to our building 
over the summer-a summer spruce up! Our hall has been repainted (not a small job!) and new smart blue acous-
tic boards added, the Early Years have a brand new shelter (no  more marquee!) to allow for all weather out door 
provision to take place and the playground is now full of games to enjoy including a painted snakes and ladders 
and a table tennis table.  Both the participating children, staff  and yourselves need to take credit for the new 
playground games-as the money raised by the Mini marathon and the Run Battersea run last year enabled us  to 
purchase them. Well done all who took part-not only did you have fun and stay fit but you improved our school! 
 

Our Mission Statement 

 

‘A man took a grain of mustard seed and 

sowed it in his field. Indeed the seed is 

smaller than all other seeds but when it is 

grown, it is greater than the herbs, and be-

comes a tree, so that the birds of the air 

come and lodge in its branches’ 

Matthew 13.31 

Open Classrooms! 

 

Please pop into your child’s open classroom 

next week at 3:30pm to see their classroom 

and meet their teacher, thank you to those 

parents who came this week! 

Monday 16th September - Y1  

Wednesday 18th - Y5 

Thursday 19th September - Y6 

 





Wednesday Word 

 

The Wednesday word this week is JESUS 

 

“Jesus loves us without limits. Each encounter with Jesus fills us with joy, with 

that deep joy God can only give.” 

Pope Francis 

Date Class 

27 Sept 6 

2 Oct 5 

9 Oct 4 

16 Oct 3 

23 Oct 2 

13 Nov 1 

Class assemblies will start at 9am in the school hall. Please come to the office for a 

sharp 9am start! 

Please take a look at this important link for more information regarding  

attendance.  

 

https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/schools-and-admissions/schools/school-

absence-and-attendance/  

https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/schools-and-admissions/schools/school-absence-and-attendance/
https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/schools-and-admissions/schools/school-absence-and-attendance/


Maths Challenge! 

KS1 Challenge: 

KS2 Challenge: 





 





 





 

September 2024 

 

 

 

September marks the return to term-time and as your children get 
used to routines, a new class or maybe even school, the new term 
promises to bring lots of change. 
 
Our September resources have a new look and introduce new ways of 
praying but in amongst all the change and newness, this month we re-
member God’s unchanging nature and how extraordinary change can 
come when we allow God’s love to work in and through us. 
 

This newsletter shares some of the content children will experience in 

school throughout September and suggests ways for you to engage 

with them about it. We hope it is a useful resource for your family  

prayer time. 

 

 

To read the September 2024 newsletter please click this link here-  

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-

newsletter/ 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/

